
  
  

  

  

June   2021     
 
 
Dear   WACC   Members,     

 
All   nominations   are   due   by   June   30,   2021   

 
Thank   you   for   your   continued   commitment   to   the   vision   and   mission   of    Whittier   Area   Community   
Church   as   we   bring   Jesus   to   people   and   people   to   Jesus.   We   continue   to   watch   God   work   through   us   as   
we   partner   with   Him   and   watch   Him   at   work   in   our   world   during   these   unfamiliar   days.     
 
We   seek   your   help   as   the   Nominating   Committee   searches   for   high   capacity   leaders   to   fill   church   
leadership   openings   for   2022.   It   is   the   privilege   and   responsibility   of   our   members   to   prayerfully   discern   
spiritually   mature   leaders   who   demonstrate   spiritual   fruitfulness   as   they   minister   in   the   Body   of   Christ.   
Men   and   women   may   be   recommended.   Please   provide   your   nominations   for   the   following   offices:     
 

● Church   Board:    Board   members   participate   in   the   spiritual   life   and   organizational   governance   of   
WACC   with   a   team   of   seven,   plus   the   senior   pastor.   A   list   of   qualifications   for   the   Church   Board   
is   on   the   back   of   this   letter.   They   serve   a   three-year   term.     

● Nominating   Committee:    These   people   gather   over   the   summer   to   select   a   list   of   nominees   for   
elected   church   offices.   The   team   consists   of   two   Church   Board   members   and   a   minimum   of   five   
additional   members,   along   with   the   senior   pastor.   They   serve   a   one-year   term,   but   can   be   
re-elected   for   up   to   three   consecutive   one-year   terms.     

● Auditor:    This   person   serves   on   the   church's   Finance   &   Audit   Committee   to   oversee   the   financial   
records   of   the   church   and   ministries.   This   person   will   serve   a   one-year   term.    

 
Go   to:   wacc.net/churchleadership-nominations     

 
We   are   transitioning   to   a   digital   nomination   format.   If   you   need   assistance,   contact   Becky   Kent   at   
beckyk@wacc.net   or   562/945-4500,   extension   169.     
 
Please   pray   that   God   continues   to   move   in   the   hearts   of   wise,   humble,   godly   leaders   to   serve   our   church.   
Later   this   year,   the   WACC   members   will   participate   in   the   Annual   Meeting   and   elect   selected   candidates   
as   leaders   for   2022.     
 
Sincerely   in   Christ,     
 

 
Rick   Williams,   Church   Board Denise   Watkins,   Church   Board     
Co-Chairperson,   Nominating   Team    Co-Chairperson,   Nominating   Team     

  
Note:   Due   to   the   change   to   digital   submission   of   names,   no   form   nor   return   envelope   was   included   in   this   mailing.     

  


